From: Bassham, Lawrence E (Fed)

To: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: Re: PQC testing
Date: Monday, March 12, 2018 11:27:24 AM

Not in the immediate future. After the workshop we can discuss strategy going forward.

On: 12 March 2018 10:01,
"Moody, Dustin (Fed)" <dustin.moody(@nist.gov> wrote:

Larry,

Hey — so Jacob has been doing some testing on the submissions. He first did the optimized
implementations, and is now looking at the additional implementations that some teams included.
Is there more we need to be doing with the code we received? Just wanted to check with you....

Dustin
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